Carroll, John (BOS)

From: Carroll, John (BOS)

Sent: Tuesday, November 27, 2018 9:24 AM

To: Chu, Carmen (ASR); Rahaim, John (CPC)

Cc: Ferguson, Shannon (CPC); Frye, Tim (CPC); Somera, Alisa (BOS); Agbayani, Nicole (ASR)
Subject: Mills Act Historic Property Contracts - Board of Supervisors Resolution Nos. 390-18, 391-18,

392-18, 393-18, 394-18, and 395-18

Categories: 180983, 180984, 180985, 180986, 180987, 180988

Good afternoon,

Please find the six below-linked Board of Supervisors resolutions approving Mills Act Historic Property Contracts for
properties in the City and County of San Francisco:

Board of Supervisors Resolution No. 390-18
Board of Supervisors Resolution No. 391-18
Board of Supervisors Resolution No. 392-18
Board of Supervisors Resolution No. 393-18
Board of Supervisors Resolution No. 394-18
Board of Supervisors Resolution No. 395-18

These resolutions authorize the Planning Director and the Assessor-Recorder to execute the historic property contracts.
This message serves as a transmittal of courtesy copies of the enacted resolutions, for your reference.

| invite you to review the entirety of these matters on our Legislative Research Center by following the links below:

Board of Supervisors File No. 180983
Board of Supervisors File No. 180984
Board of Supervisors File No. 180985
Board of Supervisors File No. 180986
Board of Supervisors File No. 180987
Board of Supervisors File No. 180988

Thank you for the review.

John Carroll

Assistant Clerk

Board of Supervisors

San Francisco City Hall, Room 244
San Francisco, CA 94102

(415) 554-4445

@5 Click here to complete a Board of Supervisors Customer Service Satisfaction form.

The Legislative Research Center provides 24-hour access to Board of Supervisors legislation and archived matters since August 1998.
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